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SATURDAY     2nd April     Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Darren Lomas 

SUNDAY  3rd April 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Joanne Daquioag + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  4th April: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Margaret Stanley + 

 12.30 Lunch & Lent course 

 19.30 Lent course & Adoration 

TUESDAY  5th April: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 6th April: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Nina Wiktorowicz 

 18.30 Stations of the Cross 

THURSDAY   7th April: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Enid Cobbold-Dolan 

(LS) 10.00 Adoration & midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  8th April: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

 10.00 Rosary & Friday Prayers 

SATURDAY  9th April: Feria  

(LS) 09.30 Mass Mary Chacko + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

FR PHILIP: I have now tested negative two days 

running and so am starting to get back to active life. 

Thank you all for your prayers and understanding 

while I had covid and thanks to so many of you who 

brought me gifts of nice things. Thank you. 

WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING: will 

begin again this week after Mass on Wednesday 

morning, do come along for a coffee and a chat. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr 

Ivan Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Walter Skrocki, Edward Bedford, Paul 
Langton, Imelda Hackett, James Pett, Eileen 

Brennan, Phyllis Ashcroft, Wacwaw Marchewka 

and Maurice Stacy. May they rest in peace. 

EDINHA JULIA PEREIRA GOMES who was 

baptised last weekend, with the help of family and 

friends may she grow in faith. 

MARGARET STANLEY who died this week, 

may she rest in peace and may the Lord console her 

family at this time. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season 
of Lent please pray for the following intentions: 
candidates preparing for the Sacraments at 
Easter; the needy and hungry of the world; 
Women’s World Day of Prayer; penitents and 
wanderers and all victims of sexual abuse. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

LENT COLLECTION is open for two weeks, it 

is the blue bowl on top of the font, please make 

your donation any time in the next few weeks. The 

collection this year is for Aid to the Church in Need 

working in Syria & Lebanon, https://acnuk.org/: 

and for St Francis Leprosy Guild, 

https://www.stfrancisleprosy.org/ 
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SEASON OF LENT: continues towards Easter, 

our events continue this week, Lent course, 

adoration and Stations of the Cross. 

CHRISM MASS: this Mass with the blessing of 

Holy Oils will be on Tuesday 12th April at 12.00 

at St John’s Cathedral in Norwich. There is a coach 

departing from the Cambourne church centre at 

09.30, if you wish to go on it, please sign the list on 

the board in the GS Room. This is always a 

wonderful celebration. 

MINISTERS & READERS for Holy Week are 

asked to sign the lists in the GS Room if you wish 

to read or minister at any of the services. Please 

sign to do just one ministry during the week to give 

others a chance. Thank you. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday 3rd April. 

There is a box near each door, for your donations. 

Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your 

donation. 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: 

after cancellation for the last two years the 

pilgrimage is now possible again. The dates are 19th 

– 26th August, if you wish to go please contact 

deacon John Morrill, john.morrill@rcdea.org.uk 

or check the pilgrimage website: Catholic 
Association - Lourdes - Tangney Tours (tangney-
tours.com)  

IGNITE FESTIVAL Inviting all young people in 

Year 8 upwards on April 30th - May 1st and 

Pilgrimage Walk to Walsingham on May 2nd Come 

and experience your faith in a new and dynamic 

way. Held in Swaffham, the Ignite Festival will 

include live music, powerful talks, passionate 

prayer and interactive workshops, as well as good 

food and free time! Followed by a pilgrimage walk 

to Walsingham. Organised by the Diocesan Youth 

Service. See www.ignitefestival.co.uk for more 

information. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO WEAR 

MASKS IN CHURCH 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION we will 

have a confirmation programme for young people 

through the summer beginning at the end of this 

month. If you are 13 or older and wish to be 

confirmed please email to the office at 

stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com with your 

name and age, we will also need a baptism 

certificate.  

 The first meeting will be for parents of the 

candidates on Wednesday 20th April at 19.30, this 

meeting will outline the programme and give the 

dates. The first session for the young people will be 

on Monday 25th April at 17.30 followed by the 

Ignite Festival over the weekend, which is a 

necessary part of the programme. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Janice Moxham, 

Lorraine & Anthony Brooks on Wednesday 6th 

April at 13.00. Thank you very much. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
Loving God, 

We pray for the people of Ukraine, 

for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them  

and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 

for compassion, strength and wisdom to 

guide their choices. 

We pray for the world 

that in this moment of crisis, 

we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways 

so that peace and justice 

become a reality for the people of Ukraine 

and for all the world. Amen. 
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